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April 24, 2025 

 

Art Etter 

Bowie Resources, LLC (BRL) 

P.O. Box 1488 

Paonia, CO 81428 

 

Re: Bowie No. 2 Mine, Permit C-1996-83,  

Delay of Inspection for Bond Release Number 4 (SL-04) 

 

Dear Mr. Etter: 

 

Per Rule 3.03.2(2), the Division must perform an inspection of the sites of interest in your SL-04 application.  

Normally, this inspection would be conducted within 30 days of our completeness determination for the 

application.  (The Division found the application complete today, 24 April 2025.)  However, we have the 

option to delay the inspection due to seasonal limitations.  Because some of the sites are remote, the Division 

is going to delay the inspection until June to insure that there is safe access to the sites.  After considering the 

schedules of Division staff, we want to perform the inspection on June 24th and/or June 25th of this year. 

 

Please let me know if that schedule is problematic for you. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

 

Copied via email:  Tamme Bishop, Consulting Engineer 
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